
 
 

 

To: CPFI Board of Directors, 

 

For the 2016-2017 publication cycle, a fall issue with the theme, “Missions in Motion” was a 

huge success and most recently, the spring issue “Taking the Road Less Traveled” should arrive 

in your mailbox soon.   

 

I wanted to share an email that I received from our members in regard to the journal: 

 

“Ok…you can count me among those who just read your “letter from the Editor” in the recent 

issue of the CPFI Journal!  Great message and timely for me!  Your article got me thinking how 

much I’ve complained this fall to family and friends and sorry to say even colleagues about how 

busy I am with work load.  This reminded me of the importance of Gratitude in ALL 

circumstances.  There’s so much I’m thankful for that we take for granted.”   

 
Please encourage those whom you know with great pharmacy with faith stories to share them 

with us to bless the membership.  I feel honored to be able to serve the membership in this 

capacity. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
 

Mary J. Ferrill, Pharm.D., FASHP  

Director of the Gregory Center for Medical Missions  

Palm Beach Atlantic University 

Editor, Christianity & Pharmacy for the Christian Pharmacist Fellowship International 

901 S. Flagler Drive  

West Palm Beach, FL 33416-4708 

561-803-2053 (phone)  

mary_ferrill@pba.edu 


